
What have we been up to this week? 

English 
This half term we have linked our English texts 

to our topic. With Mrs Cains, the children will be 

looking at the story, The Stone Age Boy. They 

will be looking at writing a historical narrative. 

They started with a cold write and re-told the 

story in their own words. With Miss Evans, the 

children will be looking at “How to wash a Wool-

ly Mammoth”. They will be focusing on instruc-

tion writing. They also started with a cold write.  

Maths 
In Maths this week we have been revising Frac-

tions. We have been looking at halves,, quarters 

and thirds of shapes and amounts. The chil-

dren need to remember the language of equal 

parts, unequal parts, numerator and denomi-

nator. The numerator is the top number and 

represents how many parts are being consid-

ered. The denominator is the bottom number 

and represents the total number of parts in the 

whole. 

Weekend Activity 
It’s Mothers’ Day on Sunday. Please do something 

lovely to show Mummy just how much she means 

to you. You could make a card, buy a bunch of 

flowers, make a cake or simply take the time to 

tell her how much you love her!  

Reminders 

P.E is on a Wednesday and Friday. Please 

come in warm PE kits.  

Try and encourage your child to read as 

much as possible at home (to you or to 

themselves).  

Take a look at their Year 3/4 spelling list 

located in their diaries.  

Welcome Back!  

It has been so lovely to see the children all back together again. We really have missed 

them. For some children, this week will have been really overwhelming but we are so 

proud of how well they have all adapted being back in the classroom. We particularly 

enjoyed seeing them all come in on World Book Day in their brilliant costimes!  

In History we looked at 

artefacts from the Iron Age 

and Stone Age! 


